
 

I am so thankful to be a part of the Crystal Springs chapter.  I am the first 

Corresponding Secretary and Web mistress. 

I joined IAAP at the suggestion of a co-worker.  The secretarial/administrative 

profession is my chosen career path, and I wanted to stay connected with like-

minded administrative professionals.  I also have a strong desire to become 

certified in my profession, and IAAP offers everything I need to do just that. 

I appreciate the network of support that I can rely on for vital information. 


